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Real Estate and Zoning attorney, Brian Randall was quoted in a recent Milwaukee
Business Journal article addressing the current state of development projects in
the downtown area and whether they will be ready in time for the 2020
Democratic National Convention (DNC). Since Milwaukee was announced as the
host for the 2020 DNC in March, several development projects in the area have
revised their completion timing. As noted in the article, Brian assures that since
so many projects were already underway, the pressure to complete them has not
necessarily made an impact on timing.

You can read the full article on the Milwaukee Business Journal website here.


